
Purton Parish Council Updates 

 

The Parish Council are waiting for a report on the Hayes Knoll Road junction to go to the 

Cabinet Member for a decision, although the input we have received from residents 

indicates the junction is now improved. 

 

There is a requirement for Double Yellow lines in areas of Mouldon View, as there are 

frequent issues with regard to parking and emergency vehicle access. 

 

There are many areas around the Parish where lineage has been almost completely eroded 

and request for reinstatement have so far not brought action, these need urgent attention. 

 

We have requested a “Bus Stop” box be painted on the road within the village, this is also an 

urgent requirement as vehicles continue to park and obscure the nearby pedestrian 

crossing. 

 


